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SkillsUSA Trip to
Atlanta

Business and Industry
Partners Wanted!

Over the summer, eight of our students
had the incredible opportunity to travel
to Atlanta, Georgia, and participate in
the National SkillsUSA competitions.
They engaged in networking,
observations, and dialogue with business
and industry partners from renowned
companies such as Mercedes, HAAS, and
the U.S. Coast Guard. Additionally, they
explored popular Atlanta destinations
including The Georgia Aquarium, The
High Art Museum, and a botanical
garden. Our students returned home
with unforgettable memories and a
wealth of knowledge to share with our
local chapter.

Are you a business or industry professional in
the Hawthorne Area? We are actively seeking
partners to collaborate with our CTE program.
By working together, we can provide valuable
work experiences for our students and help
prepare them for the workforce after high
school. If you are interested in training your
future employees while they finish high school,
please reach out to our CTE Coordinator, Staci
Teeter, for further information and meeting
times.

Hello, Mineral County High School community,
We are excited to bring you the latest updates and opportunities from our Career
and Technical Education (CTE) program. Read on to learn about upcoming events,
new pathways, and student achievements.
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CTE Fall Showcase -
November 13th, 2024
Mark your calendars for our upcoming CTE Fall
Showcase on November 13th. This event will
feature student work from around the district,
allowing you to see the talent and skills our
students have developed. In addition, we will
have a Serpent store pop-up where you can
get your Serpent gear just in time for the
basketball season. Don't forget to stop by the
Serpent Cafe pop-up to grab a hot drink and
fall goodies.

Spring Food Truck Showcase 2024

We invite all CTE students, parents,
and business partners to join us for
our next CTE Advisory meeting on
September 26th, 2024, at 5 PM. The
meeting will take place inside the
Serpent Union. This is a valuable
opportunity to stay updated on the
latest developments in our CTE
program and provide input for its
continued success.

Thank you for your ongoing support
and involvement in our Career and
Technical Education program.
Together, we are shaping the future
of our students.

Best regards,

CTE Newsletter Team

Next CTE Advisory
Meeting - September
26th, 2024

We are thrilled to announce the addition of a new
CTE pathway at MCHS - Cybersecurity! Starting this
year, students can choose from four career
pathways through our CTE program. Alongside
Business and Marketing, Culinary Arts, and Building
and Construction, students can now explore the
exciting field of Cybersecurity. This new pathway will
equip students with the skills and knowledge
needed for a successful career in this rapidly
growing industry.

New CTE Pathway - Cyber security


